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H9_te by t~.Secretary-General

M~endum

1. As indicated in paragraph 5 of the note by the Secretary-General (A/44/106),
the torm of office of five members of the International Civil Service Commission
will expire on 30 December 1989 and it will be necessary for the General Assembly
at its forty-fourth session to appoint five persons to fill the resulting vacancies.

2. The pI'ocedures to be followed are specified in articles 2 to 4 of the Statute
of the Commission (see A/44/106, para. 2). Article 4 calls for the compilation by
the Socretary-General, in his capacity as Chairman of the Administrative Committee
on Co-ordination, of a list of candidates after appro~riatn consultations with
Member States, with the Executive Heads of other organizations of the United
Nations common system and with staff representatives.

3. The General Assembly, in paragraph 3 of section 11 of its resolution 43/226 of
21 December 1988, requested the Secretary-General, in the context of article 4 of
the statute of the Commission, to propose to the General Assembly an appropriate
deadline for the submission of candidatures for appointment to the Commission so as
to allow for full and timely consultations with the three parties concerned.
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4. In paragraph 4 of section II of the same resolution, the Assemuly also
requested the Secretary-General, in his report to be submitted to it at its
forty-fourth session, to reflect the views resulting from the consultations
referred to in paragraph 3 above.

5. In o~der to allow for full and timely consultations wIth the three parties
concerned, as envisaged under article 4 of th~ Commission's statute, the
Secretary-General would propose that a deadline of 15 October 1989 be established
for the submission of candidatures for the five vacancies mentioned in paragraph 1
above.

6. Following the consultations mandated in article 4 of the statute of the
Commission, it is the intention of the Secretary-General, in hi~' report to the
General Assembly, to reflect the views resulting from these consultations.


